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MGA hosts inaugural Jennings Family DisƟ nguished Lecture

As the fall semester kicks off , our campuses are brimming with renewed energy and enthusiasm. We are deeply grateful for your 
generous investments in scholarships and academic programs, which play a crucial role in supporƟ ng the educaƟ onal journeys of 
hundreds of our students. Thank you for your unwavering support!

We are thrilled to announce the inaugural Jennings Family DisƟ nguished Lecture, scheduled for September 11 at 7:00 PM, and we 
warmly invite you to join us for this special event. The lecture will feature MaƩ hew Stepka, a former vice president at Google and 
the founder and managing partner of Machina Ventures. Machina Ventures is an early-stage investment fund dedicated to fostering 
enlightened arƟ fi cial intelligence that enhances human potenƟ al.

This thought-provoking lecture, Ɵ tled “How AI is Transforming EducaƟ on & the Human Experience,” will take place at the Robert C. 
Hatcher Conference Center on our Macon campus. The event is open to the community at no cost, but space is limited. To ensure 
your spot, please register in advance at www.mga.edu/jennings-lecture-series/index.php.

An aƩ orney who has long supported higher educaƟ on in Georgia, Genelle B. Jennings has been instrumental in shaping the concept 
of and providing funding for the Jennings Family DisƟ nguished Lecture Series, established to contribute to a deeper and more 
focused understanding of important science, business, civic, and cultural issues of the day.  The lecture series is funded through 
a charitable trust named for her late husband, W. Mansfi eld Jennings, Jr., a businessman who served on the University System of 
Georgia’s Board of Regents. 

We are also excited to share that the Sheridan Family FoundaƟ on has pledged a generous $450,000 over the next three years to 
support the MGA FoundaƟ on. This transformaƟ ve giŌ  will signifi cantly benefi t our students by expanding our Gap Fund and SEAL 
Fund and enhancing our needs-based scholarships. This substanƟ al support not only strengthens our current iniƟ aƟ ves but also 
builds on the impact of the Hatcher Family GiŌ  from last year, showcasing the powerful synergy of philanthropy in acƟ on.

Thank you for your conƟ nued support and dedicaƟ on to MGA. Together, we are making a meaningful diff erence in the lives of our 
students and shaping the future of educaƟ on.


